
96.5 FM 

October 30, 1990 

KermiL Geaty 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pa 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I received your letter addressed to Mr. Billy Wilson today. 
Mr. Wilson retired as General Manager of KVKI on December 15, 1988. 
However, I am happy to confirm that it was KVKI-AM at 1550 
kiloHertz that you were able to hear on Monday October 22, 1990. 
KVKI-AM broadcast with a power output of 10,000 watts day and 
500 watts night. Please let me know if I can be of further 
assistance to you. 

09 410 
David McMillian 
General Manager 

Trul Yours, 

KVKI - AM/FM 
P.O. Box 78277 

Shreveport, LA 71137 
(318) 221-9696 

FAX (318) 222-0758 


